
We hope that you 

have had a fantastic 

Summer Break, filled 

with lots of laughter 

and family time.  

This term promises 

to be filled with fun 

and adventures; 

together we will 

explore the big 

question: Where will 

our future take us? 

And we will be 

planning and planting 

up the new garden 

area as a class.  

Be sure to check out 

our topic web for 

more curriculum 

information as well 

as our school pages 

for regular updates 

on our learning.  

W e  w e l c o m e 

volunteers to listen 

to children read, 

please see Mr 

Street.  

This week we will be 

settling in gently, 

getting to know each 

other and setting 

our expectations for 

the year ahead.  

Reminders:  

PE days are Monday 

and Wednesday - 

we will use the 

outdoors for as long 

as we can. More 

information will 

follow regarding 

swimming this year. 

 

Learning in Nature 

will continue, please 

keep an eye out for 

further details. 

 

Please remember to 

bring water bottles 

every day, along 

with their own 

healthy snack and 

lunch if they are not 

having a hot meal. 

Welcome back! 

Getting to know you... 

We are excited to be learning with you this year as 

part of the Year 3 and 4 team. This summer I have 

taken up Belly Bordering and finished off a number of 

jobs in the garden - hopefully the sun will come back 

so I can enjoy sitting out! Please come and talk to us 

about any concerns of if you just want a chat! 

Home Learning: 

Home learning is set each 

Friday and to be completed 

by the following Wednesday  

and helps secure the learning we 

have been doing in school. Please 

see Mr Street if you have any 

questions or need any support 

with accessing this.  

11th September – Meet the Teacher  

25th September - Jeans for Genese 

30th September - Macmillan Cake sale  

3rd October - Reading Workshop 

9th October - INSET 

16th & 18th October - Parents’ Evenings 

17th October - Learning showcase 

20th October - INSET: End of term 

Key dates for the diary: 

O
ra

n
gu

ta
n
 C

la
ss

 N
e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r 

 
Autumn Term 

Week 1 


